
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
REGULAR MEETING OF  

CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY 
AUDIT, COMPLIANCE AND GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 

 
 
Connecticut Port Authority Audit, Compliance and Governance Committee Regular 
Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 21, 2024 has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 19, 2024. Appropriate 
notification of meeting time, location and/or any changes will be posted in advance on 
the Authority’s website (https://ctportauthority.com/governance/) and on the State 
Agency Public Meeting Calendar (https://egov.ct.gov/PMC). 


